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ATTENTION
Quillers,:

Do not fear
Self Quarantine.

This is what we have
been training for.

Hello Quilting friends,

How are you holding out? This is a crazy time we are going through. | always say that | would love a day
where | don’t have to go anywhere and could stay home and sew all day. Well | guess | got that, HAHA! Now |
just need to start sewing. | have been busy working on trying to get kids to do school work, quilting, and
embroidery for work.

We had a wonderful night last month with Susan Turpin teaching us about wool.

Thank You!

We were able to make a cute pin cushion and learn a few new stitches.
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This next month, April, was supposed to be our retreat, but it has been cancelled/postponed if you have not
heard. Do to the Covid-19 and social distancing. We want everyone to stay healthy. We have rescheduled
the retreat for September 18 & 19. We are hoping that everything can be back to normal by then. Ali will give
us more information as she gets it figured out. Save the date for now.



While you are home sewing remember to work on your charity projects. We have the cuddle cloths (4 %2 X 4 %
flannel squares) for newborns, the heart pillows, and the dignity bags for breast cancer patients. We can also
now be making masks to help health care workers. Check our Facebook page for the pattern for the mask
pattern.

Use our Facebook page to share your work. Please do share your projects that - K[[P (:AlM
you are working on. We would all like to see. We can use this as a show and
tell. We need a way to still communicate with each other and this is a great

place to encourage and help each other. You can always ask for help and we S w ON
can help you with it.
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Be safe and healthy. Keep sewing on my friends. Love you all.

Tamara

Things change from day to day, but as of today, March 21, some of the upcoming
events that | know about that have been cancelled are: The UQSM event in
Sandy, the event in Blackfoot Idaho, The spring quilt show in Paducah, and many
local guild meetings.

The Utah Quilt Guild's Quilt Fest is still on for September. | have been advised the
brochure should be out the first part of May. Davidene has many things in the
planning stages and | do hope that most of you will plan on attending this

event. Don't forget to join or renew your membership with the state by the end of March, so that you can be
entered in the drawing for the AccuCut machine.

There are many upcoming events and shows planned for the summer, but for now, we can all stay home and
sew with our huge supply of fabric and notions. If anyone needs anything from my sewing room, let me
know. | will be happy to share as | have more than enough.

Barb Murdock




